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From studio to stage!  Thank you to photographer Gail Takahashi for 
the great photos: 

 

 



               

  

 



	

 This week on Instagram: 

Chilliwack was a beautiful audience! It’s time for the dancers to get 
some rest before our next show in Courtenay. 

 

Photo credit: Barbara Burns 

Dracula 
“Listen	to	them,	the	children	of	the	night	
what	music	they	make.”	This	is	your	
chance	to	see	the	vampire	that	started	it	
all:	DRACULA!	Prepare	to	be	seduced	by	
this	eerily	evocative	ballet	that	will	bite	
deeply	into	your	soul.	
	
McPherson	Playhouse	in	Victoria	
Friday,	October	27	at	7:30	pm	
Saturday,	October	28	at	7:30	pm	
Sunday,	October	29	at	2:00	pm	
	
Ticket information at: 
www.balletvictoria.ca 
	
 



You can still catch a performance in Courtenay, Victoria, and on Salt 
Spring Island. 

    

    


